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To: League of Young Communists USA (LYCOSA)

On behalf in (Kurdistan Youth federation), we send you our warmest
congratulations on the occasion of your second congress,

We wish success to your congress, and we hope that the decisions
and recommendations of the congress will have a positive impact on
your struggle for the rights of the working class youth in America.
We emphasize the bilateral relationship and joint action for a
prosperous future for youth and its impact on the peace process.

With our regards

Kurdistan Youth federation
June 2, 2022

address :lraq _ Kurdistan Region- Erbil
Email: lawan.kyf@agmail.com
Phone numbers: 00964-750-5342868
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